
Dear Parents / Carers,

Re: Key Stage 1 Spanish club

Post our success in other local primary schools, the Little Linguist team are
delighted to be introducing our Spanish club at Barnsbury School in September on a
Wednesday 3.15-4.15 pm. The class will be taught by qualified ex Head of Modern
Language teachers with more than 15 years teaching experience each. We will be
exploring exciting themes such as festivals, family, animals and my town.

The club is open to students from Year 1 and 2 and no other prior knowledge is
needed. The max number of students is 15 after which a waiting list will apply.

You can now book and pay for your place at the club through our secure website:
https://www.little-linguists.co.uk/book-online. Each one hour session is £9 and
includes resources to take home to enjoy post the club. The total cost for the twelve
sessions will be £108. Please pay by 31st of August to guarantee your child’s place
in the club for next half term.

Please note the club will take place every Wednesday from Wednesday 18th
September 2024 except for half term holidays.

We look forward to seeing you next half term!

iHasta pronto!

The Little Linguist team
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